SWOSU Organization Fair Set for August
23
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The Southwestern Oklahoma State University Organizational Fair, sponsored by

the Student Government Association, is coming up Thursday, August 23, and area
businesses, places of worship, student organizations/clubs and other interested parties
are invited to participate.

The Organizational Fair, a long standing SWOSU tradition, is held during the Dawg
Days celebration welcoming students back to campus. This year's event will begin on
Thursday, August 23, at 9 a.m. and continue through 3 p.m. on the Memorial Student
Center south lawn.

Entry forms for the fair are available at the Student Government Center (124 West
College), the SWOSU Dean of Students' Office (Stafford Building, Room 214), and the
SWOSU Public Relations and Marketing Office (Administration Building, Room 205).
Forms should be returned to one of the above offices.

All parties wanting to reserve space at the fair must complete an entry form. Forms
may be faxed to 580.774.3034. Additional information is also available by calling
580.774.3767.



